
 
 
 
16 TOWARDS THE FLEXIBILITY OF MOBILITY AGENCY - WORKSHOP (AN28-2004) 
 
Intimation has been received that Angus Transport Forum have organised a Workshop on the subject 
of "Towards the Flexibility of Mobility Agency, to be held at the Carnoustie Hotel on Thursday 19th 
February 2004, at a cost of £90, excluding travel and subsistence. The programme focuses on 
Demand Responsive Schemes throughout the European Union and will be attended by Iain Sherriff, 
Head of Transportation and Neil Gellatly, Team Leader – Sustainable Transport. 
 
The experiences gained by the diverse schemes will assist Dundee City Council in our investigations 
into the need for Demand Responsive Transport in the city.  Additionally, this will underline our 
commitment to accessibility issues identified by the recently formed Dundee Mobility and Access 
Partnership. 
 
The Committee's instructions are requested regarding representation. 
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